


Long-time pilot, local Designated Pilot Examiner,
CFl, and veteran Chief Meteorologist at WNYW-
TV in New York (Channel 5) Nick Gregory will
present a 2 hour seminar on winter flying.

Nick is an engaging and enlightening speaker,
and various aspects of winter weather and winter
flying will be covered.

In addition, The Farmingdale FSDO FAASTeam
Program Manager, Ben Struck, will give some
updates on recent regulatory changes and will
highlight some recent incidents and accidents,
explaining some best practices that will assist you
in avoiding becoming a statistic.

The event will be held at SUNY Purchase on
Saturday, December 15, 2018 from 9:00am-
12:00pm

Admission is free for all, and refreshments will be
provided as a service to our local light general
aviation community.

Please RSVP here to reserve your place.

NOTE: In the event of inclement weather on the
day of the seminar, a determination will be made
by 6:00 PM local time the evening prior as to
whether the event will continue as planned or be
rescheduled.

Please call the FSDO at 631-755-1300 and dial
extension 605 after 6:00 PM and listen to the
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message for a FAASTeam Event status update.

Directions: Parking is free for this event in the Purchase
College West 1 lot.

Directions to the parking lot, and walking directions to the
Humanities Building from the parking lot, are shown on the
attached map.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



